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The August 5th, 2025, Meeting of the Sellersville Parks and Recreation Board was called to order by Kathy 
Hallman at 5:30 p.m., at Sellersville Borough Hall, 140 E. Church Street, Sellersville. 
 
ROLL CALL: 
Members in attendance were: 
  
Chairperson:  Kathleen Hallman   
Members:   David Hufnagle, Vice Chairperson 
    Barbara Hufnagle 
    Nancy Ohrberg 
    Thomas Hufnagle 

Jet Boston 
     
Absent:   Toni Buck 
     
               
Administrative Assistant: Alivia Tremmel 
 
Minutes 
Ms. Ohrberg made a motion, seconded by Mr. David Hufnagle, and unanimously approved by all present, 
to accept the Minutes of June 10th, 2025. 
 
New Member 
New member, Mrs. Jet Boston, was officially welcomed to the Parks and Recreation Board.  
 
Tree Naming Contest 
The 6th Annual Tree Naming Contest names were chosen by the Parks and Recreation Board. The winners 
will be presented with signs to place by their respective trees at the October 7th, 2025, meeting. 

 
Fairy Doors 
Discussion took place regarding the Fairy Doors event, including changing the rules from children 
participating only to people of all ages. 
 
Gallery of the Arts  
The Boards discussed having a Parks and Rec table at the 2025 Gallery of the Arts (GOTA) festival with Ms. 
Ohrberg, also chairperson for the GOTA committee.  
 
Halloween Party 
Discussion took place about the crafts, supplies, volunteers, and businesses needed to organize Trunk or 
Treat this year. Safety protocols and signage were also discussed.  
 
Halloween House Decorating Contest 
Dates were discussed for this year’s contest. 

 
Winterfest  
Discussion took place regarding ideas, supplies, and people needed to make this event happen. 
 
Holiday Lighting Contest 
Dates were discussed for this year’s contest. 

 
Unfinished Business 
Various comments were made about holiday decorations, the parks, and certain areas that needed to be 
cleaned up. The necessary people and departments will be contacted.  
 
New Business 
Mrs. Jet Boston suggested that a trashcan be added to the minipark if that is not already an amenity.  
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Mrs. Hallman also asked if the Public Works Department could take a closer look at the clock in the minipark 
as the cover on the clock face appeared dirty.  
 
Public Comment 
There were no public comments. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
There being no additional matters to come before the Parks and Recreation Board, the Chairperson, Mrs. 
Kathleen Hallman, declared the business portion of the meeting duly adjourned at 7:50 p.m. The next meeting 
is scheduled for September 2, 2025, at 5:30 p.m. at Druckenmiller Pavilion, 111 Maple Avenue, Sellersville.             
               
         By:   __________________________ 
         Brenda Detweiler, Secretary 

 


